
From: Thomas Becker
To: Melissa Foote
Subject: FW: Cell Tower at Walton Lake Estates
Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 8:51:57 PM

 
 

From: Thomas Becker 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 8:50 PM
To: mfoote@thetownofshester.org
Subject: Cell Tower at Walton Lake Estates
 
Town Planning Board
 
I am requesting that the Cellular company that will be utilizing the Town owned property at Walton
Lake Estates could please supply the Chester water department with as-built drawings of any
underground utilities installed at the site.
 
Thank You
 
Tom Becker
 
Water Administrator
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